
 

 

This Product Notice is a formal announcement by AudioCodes that video session 
licenses for AudioCodes WebRTC solution will no longer be available for purchase 
(End-of-Sale).  

This End-of-Sale includes WebRTC-based video sessions used by AudioCodes 
Session Border Controllers (SBCs), WebRTC web Client, WebRTC web SDK , WebRTC 
iOS SDK and WebRTC Android SDK .  

This decision reflects AudioCodes’ strategic direction and focus on evolving 
product lines to better serve our customers. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please reach out to 
your AudioCodes account representative or AudioCodes Support team.  

 

For existing Customers who have already ordered WebRTC video session licenses and 
have active support agreements, AudioCodes will honor their support contracts till their 
expiration date. 
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If you have any questions, contact us at  
www.audiocodes.com/corporate/offices-worldwide 
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